
UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON , D.C. 20555-0001 

The Honorable John A. Barrasso 
Chairman, Committee on Environment 

and Public Works 
United States Senate 
Washington , DC 20510 

Dear Mr. Chairman: 

March 17, 2017 

On behalf of the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) , I am transmitting the 
second monthly report in response to the December 21 , 2016, letter from the Committee on 
Environment and Public Works and the Clean Air and Nuclear Safety Subcommittee. This 
report reflects updates for January 2017, as well as new and revised material that is responsive 
to the Committee's request. 

The Commission respects the Committee's oversight authority and seeks to facilitate the 
Committee's exercise of that authority. To that end , I would appreciate the opportunity to meet 
with you about the scope of the information provided and how to best meet the Committee's 
needs. 

Thank you for considering my request. If you have any questions, please contact me or 
Eugene Dacus, Director of the Office of Congressional Affairs , at (301) 415-1776. 

Enclosure: 
As stated 

cc: Senator James lnhofe 
Senator Shelley Moore Capito 
Senator Thomas R. Carper 

Kristine L. Svinicki 


